
 

 

Let us know your expectations for improvements 
to our JSIS health insurance scheme 

 

 
 

As announced in our message about the urgency of reforming our JSIS, the Federation now 

invites you to take part in this survey in order to collect your opinions and expectations and 

thus be able to propose during the current and future negotiations the most important 

improvements needed for the management of our health insurance scheme. 

It has been more than 14 years since the reimbursement ceilings were last revised. The 

corresponding Commission decision on the JSIS dates from 2007! 

Since then, medical costs have increased significantly, new pharmaceutical treatments are 

available... but reimbursements have not followed medical progress! 

The JSIS, our primary medical coverage system, which used to be a reference point for high 

quality, is now lagging behind... it no longer even respects the objectives set out in Article 72 of 

the Staff Regulations, which provides for coverage rates of 80 and 85%... 

Discussions with the Administration will soon begin to improve this situation... 

Many colleagues have expressed their complaints to us.  

To improve our JSIS together, please participate by answering this anonymous survey via  

EU Survey ! 

You will find questions on the level of reimbursements, the nature of the benefits reimbursed, 

the need to simplify the procedures for recognition of the JSIS by hospitals and other health 

care providers... 

Please respond in large numbers and support collectively our efforts to improve the JSIS. 

The Federation is offering you this opportunity to express your views because together we will 

succeed! 

 

https://www.ffpe-bxl.eu/blogs/urgency-modernise-our-jsis
https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/FFPESurveyJSIS2022

